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19th January 2024 

Foundation Stage winter walk 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

On Tuesday 30th January 2024, Foundation will be going on a winter walk around the village where 
we will can look for signs of the new season. This will be taking place in the morning and we will 
return before the 11.45am. Please can your child come to school in their school uniforms and bring 
a pair of wellies or an old pair of trainers to school with them, as it could be muddy and cold!  

If you would like to come along as a parent helper, please let a member of the Foundation Stage 
Team know.  

Please complete the form below and return to school by Thursday 25th January 2024. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
 
 

Miss Pearce 
EYFS Teacher 
 
 

 
Foundation Stage winter walk 

 
I give permission for my child ______________________________ to go on the winter walk on 
Tuesday 30th January. 
 
 
Signed ______________________________________ Parent/Guardian 

 
 

 
 
 
 
  


